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 Change Notification

Re: HCTL-1100 Notification Date:_____________
HCTL-1100#PLC

Please be advised that Hewlett-Packard is making the following product change(s) on the effective date
noted for the products listed below.  Satisfactory reliability data will be gathered and recorded to assure
continuance of the high quality standards as set forth in our standard catalog parts.

HP Base Part Numbers Affected:

Part Numbers

HCTL-1100 and HCTL-1100#PLC
IN ADDITION , ALL SPECIALS BASED ON THESE BASE

PARTS ARE ALSO AFFECTED

Description of Change:
Hewlett-Packard will make a change in the manufacturing process and vendor of the IC that goes into the
HCTL-1100 motor controller.  The IC vendor has changed and the IC is being upgraded to a new
manufacturing process.  The IC will be packaged by a new vendor as well.

This change will not affect Fit, Form, or Function of the product.  In addition, the new IC will be
qualified through normal HP qualification procedures, and should not affect the operation of the device in
any application.

Reason for Change:
Change in IC vendor, packaging vendor, and manufacturing process upgrade.

Implementation:
The implementation of this change is expected to be November 1, 1999.  We will have mixed products
shipped to customers while depleting the existing stock.  We will supply the exact datecodes upon
customer request.

Qualification/Reliability Data:
The qualification will be completed October 1999.
Reliability data will be furnished to customer on request.
Customer samples will be available October 1999 and will be provided upon a request basis.

Thank you for your continued attention to these changes.


